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Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Betty McOauly
Docketing Division
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 1lth Floor
Columbus, Ohio 432L5-3793

City of Cincinnati Notice of Proposed Legislation under Chapter 4939.05

Dear Ms. McCauly:

Please be advised that the City of Cincinnati is considering the enactment of an
ordinance that would establish permit and design requirements for personal wireless
service facilities in the public right-of-way, codified as a new Chapter 719 of the
Cincinnati Municipal Code. Although this filing is not required under 4939.05 because

the ordinance does not establish a public way fee, this notice is nonetheless provided for
purposes of transparency.

Please contact Assistant Solicitor Andrew Garth at (513) 352-3345 if you would like
additional information or a copy of the proposed legislation.

Re

IL
Andrew W. Garth
Assistant City Solicitor

Office of the City Solicitor
P 5'13 352 3345 . F 513 352 1515

801 Plum Street, Suite 214
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100203407-2, Cincinnati, Ohio 45202
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